
 

 

 

 

Holy Name School provides a Catholic education within an atmosphere of academic excellence.  While providing  

Catholic values, students are challenged to do their best, to nurture their gifts and talents,  

and to develop curiosity, creativity, and critical thinking. 

Holy Name School strives to produce confident, competent, and caring individuals who can work cooperatively,  

show respect for one another, and who demonstrate an understanding  

and appreciation of Catholic values. 

Accredited by the New England Association of Schools and Colleges 
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May 12, 2015    

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to announce a special $500 Family Tuition Referral Discount for the 2015-2016 school year.  
One of the school’s benefactors suggested this discount and offered to pay the school for the discounts given.  

Enclosed is a copy of the announced sent via School Reach last week. 

Can you help us?  Mrs. Liz Mota is coordinating our Faculty/Staff Appreciation Luncheon which will be held on 

Wednesday, May 20
th

.  She needs at least 25 volunteers to cover classrooms during the luncheon.  An 

informational and response flyer is included with today’s letter.  

A lunch menu order form for the week of May 18
th

 through May 22nd
h
 is enclosed.  If you are ordering lunch or 

milk, please return the order form with payment by Thursday, May 14
th

.    

Thank you to the parents who live in Fall River who returned their Title I Eligibility Forms.  If you have not 

done so, please return you form this week.  Thank you. 

The winners for the Raffle for Nathan were drawn by Fr. Jay Wednesday, May 6
th

 after the our weekly school 

Mass.  We are pleased to announce that the winner of the 1
st
 Prize of “4 Tickets to the Red Sox versus the White 

Sox on Monday, July 27, 2015 at 7:10 p.m. with Free Parking” is Robert and Cathy Kitchen (parishioner).  The 2
nd

 

Prize of “$300 in Apple Store Gift Cards” was won by The Rogers Family (faculty/staff member at Holy Name 

School).  The 3
rd

 Prize of “Money Tree of Gift Cards and Scratch tickets worth at least $275) was won by the 

Krauzyk Family (faculty/staff member at Holy Name School and parishioner). 

This Thursday, May 14
th

 is Ascension Thursday, a Holy Name of Obligation; therefore our school Mass will be 

held this week on Thursday, May 14
th

 instead of Wednesday. 

Mrs. Lefevre and the Grade 3 class received an email congratulating them on completing 100,000 problems in 

the IXL Math program.  Congratulation Grade 3! 

We received notice from the Catholic Education Center that our calculation for the last day of school, June 22
nd

, 

was correct and accepted.  Also, the opening of school for the 2015-2015 School Year is Wednesday, August 

26
th

. 

We have received information from some high school students who are offering Summer Tutoring Services.  If 

you are interested in have this information, please contact the school.  Thank you. 

Additional files included with today’s letter are: 

 Reflections from the Washington, D.C trip (3 students) 

 Letter to Grade 7 Parents 

 Updated June Calendar 

Sincerely, 

 
Patricia M. Wardell, Ed. D. 

Principal 


